J. MacLean
3730-20/BV 1C18

From: Chuck Bathurst

Sent: Friday, May 25, 2018 6:15 PM

To: planningdevelopment@comoxvalleyrd.ca
Subject: Variance Application 6469 Bishop

Hi there,

I am the home owner at 6468 Bishop Rd. We are good with the increased height of the auxiliary building of 6469
Bishop.

Thanks,

Chuck





